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McCoy joins Kirchhoff-Consigli Construction as project
executive
May 12, 2014 - Upstate New York

Kirchhoff-Consigli Construction Management (KCCM) has added Paul McCoy, project executive to
the firm's operations.
A construction industry veteran with 31 years of experience, McCoy is responsible for overseeing a
variety of projects, specializing in healthcare facilities. Current projects include the 83,000 s/f
expansion at Northern Dutchess Hospital in Rhinebeck and the Monument Sq. Development project
in Troy. In his role as project executive, he is also involved in business development in the Capitol
Region.
Prior to joining KCCM, McCoy was senior project manager at BBL Construction Services LLC,
specializing in medical facilities and hospital construction ranging from $1 million to $30 million.
McCoy is an adjunct instructor in the Technologies Department at Hudson Valley Community
College and serves on various local boards. He holds a bachelor of Science degree from the State
University of New York, College of Environmental Science and Forestry at Syracuse University and
an associate of Applied Science degree in Construction Technology from Hudson Valley Community
College.
He resides in Loudonville, New York.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540



